
 
 

 
18 June 2018 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Year 3 – Cross Country Event at Ovingham Middle School – Friday 13 July 2018 
 
Year Three children will be attending a cross country event at Ovingham Middle School.  The cross country will 
be on their school sports field.  Any medications in school will be taken along by staff.  As the event is outside, 
and if your child may suffer from hay fever could you administer medication beforehand, as the pollen count 
may be high. 
 
PE Kit 
Children must wear their normal school uniform on the morning of the event.   They will change into their PE 
kit prior to leaving school at 12.30pm to travel to Ovingham.  Please ensure that your child has their full PE kit 
in school that day.    
Should the sun be shining please ensure that your child has sun lotion applied before coming to school and 
that they have a named sunhat.   
 
Pick up time from school  
Please note children will need to be picked up from school at 3.30pm. 
    
Lunch and Water Bottles 
Children will have their school lunch before they depart.  Please ensure that your child has a refillable water 
bottle to take on the visit.  
 
Cost 
Transport for this visit will be paid for using our Sports Funding Grant, so we are delighted to offer the visit 
without the need to request a payment this time. 
 

The attached permission slip should be returned no later than Monday 2 July.  Thank you. 
 
Miss Florek 
Year Three Class Teacher 
 

 

 
 

Year Three – Cross Country Event at Ovingham Middle School – Friday 13 July 2018 
 
 

Child’s name: ___________________________________________    
 
Permission 
I give my permission for my child to take part in the above event.                  Yes                     No 
 
 

Parent/Carer Name (please print): ___________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature:  ___________________________________          Date:  _________________ 

  


